COMMITTEE REPORT

Permanent Collection Committee

Submitted: July 15,2007

Last meeting date: July 9, 2007

Attendees:  Erica Rothman, Scott Radway, Kate Flory, Steve Wright, Louise Stone, Haig Khachatoorian and Emily Cameron of Public Works

Summary  of discussions:

The Gifts Panel (the members of the Permanent Collection Committee) discussed and voted in the affirmative to recommend that the gift (Pillar of  Fire by Paul Penny) be accepted by Town Council.
Lively conversation took place about the permanent collection art work that Steve assembled for our perusal. Pieces were divided up in to categories: retain in the collection, loan to the Chapel Hill Museum, make inquiry to artist for disposal, give to the Public Library, and give to PTA Thrift (one Zerox copy posing as original art).

Steve will provide a list (short) of art work needing appraisal as Kate determined that yes insurance by the Town is available for permanent collection pieces. This appraisal will take place shortly Kate stated.  We eliminated the idea of a joint meeting of communications and exhibition committees with Liz Parham, which allows for storefront exhibitions and related to be out of the lap of this committee. Kate advised that assessment of the outdoor art be sooner rather than later – her original suggestion was every other year. She said that this committee should be in touch with  other urban organizations to discover their conservation and maintenance practices and guidelines.

Finally the notion of having a “story-around-the-art” project is still warm. We will address the possibility of enlisting (free) an independent study student or work study student taking this possible project. Details need further work and discussion.

Slide show of holdings for the benefit of the entire public art commission is still going to happen.

